
 

 

 

June 13, 2024 

Notice of Intent to Award 

RFP# 24-600-4095 

 

To all interested parties: 

 

Brevard Workforce announces its intent to award the contract for 

Flagler Volusia Youth Services Operator to C2 Global Professional 

Services. 

 

This Notice of Intent to Award should not be viewed as a binding 
commitment by Brevard Workforce. A formal contract must be 
accepted by all parties and issued before any such commitment is 
ensured. 
 

Thank you for your efforts in response to this RFP. 


